

Crisis House Connector April 2020 Newsletter

Our Amazon Wishlist is available now!

Due to COVID-19, we are no longer accepting clothing donations, however, we are still in need of other items to continue to serve our clients and keep them and our staff safe. Check out our <u>Amazon Wishlist</u> to help us with our needs.



To those who have donated, we sincerely appreciate your support. We can not thank you enough.

Be sure to set the delivery option to either a Monday, Wednesday or Friday from 11:00am-3:00 pm so it will be dropped off when we are in the office.

Crisis House is also on AmazonSmile! 0.5% of Amazon product purchases on AmazonSmile goes to Crisis House.

To learn how to add Crisis House to your AmazonSmile, click here.

Texas Roadhouse supports Crisis House!!

We want to thank all who attended the Friends & Family night hosted by our neighbors, Texas Roadhouse on Friday, March 13. We had a great time seeing all of you and eating their delicious food! As you know, 100% of the alchohol sales went to Crisis House on this night, so thank you for your support!



Crisis House new hours

Crisis House is taking extra measures to ensure the safety of our clients and dedicated staff on the front line.

As a result, we will remain open on **Mondays**, **Wednesdays** and Fridays from 11:00 am - 3:00 pm.

Our homeless clients can access their mail, receive information and referrals and get connected to housing opportunities.

Our four domestic violence programs and housing services for people experincing homelessness are operating as usual during these challenging times.

We are also giving out hygiene kits to our homeless clients as supplies last. Should you need to reach us, our number is 619-444-1194

Donate Now

STAY CONNECTED







